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Hiroshima 730-0811

JAPAN

Brussels, 0 /7 NGV. 2012

First of all, I would like to address my sincere apologies for this late reply which
was mainly due to the exceptional workload.

Your letter concerning nuclear weapons and their impact received my full

attention.

Your city witnessed the horror of these weapons, and is certainly entitled to

lead the fight against them.

My Government and I fuily share your demand for a world free from nuclear

weapons.

Yours sincerely,

—

Elio DI RUP
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